From: Susan Wecht

To: Info
Subject: Support the newly formed corporation Fire Safe Moraga Orinda
Date: Wednesday, July 19, 2023 2:56:02 PM

Moraga Orinda Board of Directors,

I am writing to add my support to the newly formed non profit corporation, Fire Safe
Moraga Orinda. Grant money from the corporation will be an incentive and help ease
the financial burden many homeowners face when it comes to reducing the fuels on their
property. I am hoping you, as the district’s Board of Directors, will also be supportive.

Hats off to Marc Evans and Steve Hoyt for their leadership in the formation of Fire Safe
Moraga Orinda.

Sue Wecht
Orinda Firewise Leader


mailto:swecht@comcast.net
mailto:Info@mofd.org

From: Susan Anacker

To: Info
Subject: Letter of support for Fire Safe Moraga Orinda
Date: Wednesday, July 19, 2023 2:55:59 PM

Moraga Orinda Board of Directors,

I would like to add my support for the newly formed non profit corporation, Fire Safe Moraga Orinda. Importantly,
grant money supplied will provide an incentive to many homeowners facing the costs of reducing the fuels on their
property. Please vote to support Fire Safe Moraga Orinda.

We greatly appreciate the leadership of Marc Evans and Steve Hoyt in the forming of Fire Safe Moraga Orinda.

Susan Anacker
Firewise Leader Orindawoods
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